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We are hoping to repeat our 2017 visit to Malaysia in August 2025, 
interested parties please submit your names to 

John Measham by email (nmbva.jsm@gmail.com)
The trip will be 4 nights in Kuala Lumpar, followed by 10 nights in Penang, in much the 
same format as our last visit. Includes 14 nights B&B at 4*hotels, Parades, taking part 
in the Independence Parade in KL, visits to War Memorials, Military Cemeteries and 
Units, Boat Trip around Penang, High Tea at the Eastern & Oreintal Hotel, Gala Night 

Buffet, and other trips and events, to make your trip a lasting memory.
*********

Photos from the 2017 trip


